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OPEN HOUSE AT NEW AMBULANCE FACILITY

	 

 The new Peel Region Paramedic Services Station in Caledon East began operating in October, and the public had the chance to

check out the new facility. Paramedics Laura King and Kelly Bull were flanking Kerri Piquette on the stretcher, accompanied by

paramedics Bill Bernath and Carol Murray; Councillors Nick deBoer and Barb Shaughnessy; Peel Region Paramedic Service Chief

Peter Dundas; Mayor Allan Thompson and Councillors Jennifer Innis and Johanna Downey.Photo by Bill Rea
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